
James E. Patterson 

- 

City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St., 

March 19, 1985 

Peggy Galligan 
Water Quality Division 
Colorado Department of Health 
4210 East 11th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80220 

RE: City of Grand Junction/ Mesa County 
Persigo Wastewater Treatment Plant 

RECEIVED 
MAR 2 1 1985 

WATER' cuALITY 

Dear Ms. Galligan, 

Construction on the above referred project has been completed. 
Construction was completed according to approved construction plans 
and specifications and subsequent approved change orders. The 
plant has been operating satisfactorly for several months. 

This letter is a request for you to schedule a final inspection 
so that the project and grant can be closed. My last day of 
employment with the City is April 5, 1985. If a final inspection 
can be scheduled by that date, it would be very helpful. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

JEP:lkr 
cc: Jim Abbott, HDR Engineers 

Ralph Sterry 
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